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Dear FUSION Supporter,
 
Our annual summer event is a highly-anticipated community gathering that raises
mission-critical funds in support of families experiencing homelessness.
  
Families can often fly under the radar screen and demonstrate resourcefulness in
keeping their families together under stressful circumstances. FUSION is there to
provide a safety net while they work to return self-sufficiency. You and your support
factor importantly in creating the safety net. Every gift counts. 
 
Your generosity ensures we can operate and maintain more than 24 transitional
housing units and a 90-bed emergency shelter for families with minor children in their
care, providing for more than 150 families a year in South King County. 
 
In 2024, we had 515+ attendees at our event who enjoyed the summer sunshine while
bidding on their favorite silent auction packages, followed by lively bidding for live
auction packages. This is a great way to get your business in front of our audience who
most likely intersects with yours! If you want even more exposure at the event,
sponsorship opportunities are also available by contacting
melinda.lowe@fusionhousing.org 
 
We have made one big change to the event. We have moved it to the 
 second Saturday–August 9! We realized for many folks that it can be challenging to
attend during mid-week and we heard your feedback from last year. 
 
This year’s event theme is Waves of Change which ties into our beautiful waterfront
view from the Dumas Bay Centre, as well as the support we generate in helping our
community. We’ve moved from the beach to under the sea! 
 Think Pacific Northwest “underwater vibe”.
 
May we count on your support of donated goods and/or services?
 
The process to donate is easy! Simply complete the enclosed procurement form and
return it to us by July 14 at the FUSION Decor Boutique, 1108 S. 322nd Place or you can
fill out the online form at https://fusionfederalway.org/auction-donation/. Hard copy
forms may be mailed to FUSION, P.O. Box 23934, Federal Way, WA 98093. 
 
Your generosity as a donor helps FUSION continue its work throughout the year.

Thank you!
 
 
David Harrison, Executive Director
giving@fusionhousing.org 


